CORRESPONDENCE
9/28/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 09500-2020

Jacob Veaughn

From: Jacob Veaughn on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 9:13 AM

To: ‘Michael Pettit’

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Power Cutoff Dkt. 20200219-El

Good afternoon, Mike Pettit

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20200219-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Jacob Veaughn

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, Florida 32399
Jacob.Veaughn@psc.state.fl.us
850.413.6656

From: Michael Pettit <pettitmichael36@icloud.com>
Sent: Sunday, September 27, 2020 4:43 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: Power Cutoff Dkt. 20200219-El

Please halt utility shut offs during this pandemic that has left so many unemployed. Very truly yours, Mike Pettit, Temple
Terrace, Fl

Sent from my iPhone





